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The Consulate General of Pakistan organized prayers for the victims and the
families of recent terrorist attacks in Pakistan in which many precious lives

were lost. Members of Pakistan community also joined.

The Consul General while expressing grief at the tragic loss of lives,
reiterated resolve of the government and people of Pakistan to defeat the
menace of terrorism. He said that the security agencies of Pakistan have
achieved great successes in the fight against terrorism and that the enemies
of the state shall not be allowed to disrupt the democratic process in

Pakistan.
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